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Comments: Dear USFS,

 

This comment serves as an objection to the planned Spruce Management project 61599.  This project is near the

Black Fox camp ground and botanical area which would be permanently impacted by not only the cutting of the

mature spruce forest but by the heavy equipment methods used.  Let it remain as it is.  Cheryl Whetham


